
February 24, 2025 

 

RE:  House Bill 2342 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN:   

 

I am writing in support of House Bill 2342 that would allow ODFW to 
increase license fees in 2026 which would help maintain their 
current level of services with the cost of inflation since the last 
increase which was ten years ago. 

I believe this increase in their current budget would help ODFW 
enhance fishery opportunities and invest in a more resilient system 
for the foreseeable future. 

I completely support this bill and the future plans ODFW has to 
invest these funds. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Mindie M Wilson 

STAC Representative  

South Coast Region 

Tidewatergirl34@gmail.com 
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